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What We’re Hearing: 
 
 

“ASAP should keep spreading information about alcohol 
& other drugs  by going into the schools.” 

-Humboldt ASAP Youth Partner 
 

 

      October 2020 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We are excited to share that we recently met with our youth partners to talk about 
their experiences with alcohol and other drug use during COVID-19. Nine young 
people from Teen Court, the Humboldt County Transition-Age Youth Collaboration 
(HCTAYC) and United Indian Health Services (UIHS) participated. They provided candid 
and eloquent insight. 
 
At the roundtable discussion, our youth partners identified that knowing more about 
opioid use, overdose, and Narcan was very important to them. Humboldt ASAP was 
able to connect Teen Court with a staff member from Healthy Communities who can 
give them a Narcan training. 
 
We want to thank everyone who participated in the youth partner roundtable for 
making it such a positive and productive event. 
 
Our next steps are to keep developing strong relationships with our youth partners in 
the community. Please consider joining us at our next meeting on December 9, 2020 
from 3:30-5:00 via Zoom. All are welcome! 
 
We have created a document with highlights from the roundtable to share with our 
community partners. Please contact 707-441-5569 or kslaughter@co.humboldt.ca.us  
if you are interested.  
 
The Humboldt ASAP Steering Committee 
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